Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



20<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Harvest Assembly**

This years' Harvest Celebration will take place on Friday 29<sup>th</sup> September at St Lawrence Church for Years 1-6. Nursery and Reception will remain in school for their own harvest celebration.

As a school, we will be joining the church in collecting harvest gifts for DENS - a charity which does a brilliant job in helping homeless people in the local area.

If you would like your child to contribute a harvest gift, please see the attached list of recommended items here: <a href="https://www.dens.org.uk/support-us/high-needs-list/">https://www.dens.org.uk/support-us/high-needs-list/</a> Please ensure all gifts are sent to school with your child on Friday 29<sup>th</sup> September.

If you are able to accompany your child's class to and from St Lawrence Church from 9.00am then please see the class teacher.

Thank you for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Breslin School Principal

